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4e: Case #1069 - Neil H, wWills

7 In accoraance witn your letter of 3eptember 20,
195k, we szre 1listirn , celow U§§ wells wnilch nave veen converted
T water injection wells In tne r.ssell Pool:

6ll NOa Location Sece ITwnspe. Range To.la
2322% FLL & 2333'0RL 13 20 28 8LG1

1658 F3L & 2338'rEL 13 20 28 84h

1558 UL « 233dh«-vL 13 20 28 g§2g1

959 wSL « 23395119 13 20 28 8201

2322t ¥SL % 1669'¢LL 13 20 28 869t

In the wells 1listed avove, gl11 tubing, rods, pumps,
elC., hzve been re @ovea. The wells were cleanecd cut to bottom,
and packea with pea gravel from the bottom of the well up to the
cottom of the 7" casing cemented in each well. Water lines were
men connected to che 7" osg. at tne top of each well, and all
valls ere now takin~. weater at 2 rete and pressure satisfactory
To the engineers in charse of tiae project.

5cfuw

Ingsmuch as the injection was started at various
imes aurin.g the wmonth of Septemper, tnese new injection wells
will esppesr on the .ora (=120-3 For the month of October, 195,
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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

September 20, 1954

Fotert L. BRunnel
P, C., Box 529
Carlsbad, lew exice

Re: Case 469-Neil H, Wills
Watesr Flood Project-
fassell Pool

Dear Mr, Bunnsl:

Your letter of Ceptember 8, 1954, to Mr, Hanson, pertaining to
the above ca;:loned cass and water flood project has been referred to me.

The only informatlon which we desire would be the necessary
information jarialning to the recompletion of in-put wells, In the
evant your productive volime approaches the present maximum daily allow-
sabla per 40 acrs unit, it may be necessary for this office to approve
administratively an increase in allowable, If at any time, this be-
comes necessary, please sdvise,

Very truly yours,

W. B. Macey
Secretary-Director

Whiisk

ec: Mr, Hamson
Arieslia, Hew Mexico



NEIL H. WILLS
P. O. BOX 529

CARLSBAD, N. M.

Septemper 8, 193l

Mr. L, A. Hanson,
205 Carper Building,
Artesia, New iexico

Dear Mr., Hanson:

After observing the results of our pilot flood
in the Russell Pool, we have decided that a full flood of
the entire field is warranted, e are now in the process
of cleaning out and gravel packing additional water in-put
wells and about the first of next week we will commence
operations for a second water source well., If you desire
any additional information other than the monthly Form 120-B,
which we are submitting, please advise and we will be glad
to furnish it,

It is our understandin: that due to the
peculiarities of a water flood project, we will not be

hampered by a maximum sllowable as the flood project
reaches peak production.

Very truly yours,

I it

iobert L. Bunnel
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